
Dear Valued Partner, 

Since its declaration as a public health emergency on January 30th, the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) 
Pandemic has had, and continues to have, an unprecedented impact around the world. In this 
challenging time, the safety of our employees, customers, and partners is Legrand’s highest priority. 

In the midst of so much uncertainty, Legrand is committed to doing our part to protect our teams and 
surrounding communities, while also striving to maintain the quality service you expect from us. We 
have put in place several measures at each of our facilities, all meeting or exceeding the highest 
standards recommended by the CDC and government authorities, to ensure the welfare of our 
customers and employees.  

At this time, all employees who are able have been instructed to work from home and collaborate 
virtually until further notice. Enhanced cleaning protocols and distancing requirements have been 
implemented in all Legrand facilities for the protection of employees remaining on site. These measures 
are intended to help reduce the spread of this outbreak, allowing for a swifter recovery and, most 
importantly, saving lives. 

Additionally, we are currently taking the following measures to mitigate any disruption to our services: 
• Working with our factories to maintain normal production capacity.
• Placing advanced orders for long lead time parts and components to reduce the risk of supply

disruptions.
• Using air freight to expedite shipment of products to reduce the risk of local inventory issues.
• Offering substitute products, where applicable, to offset product shortages.
• Working closely with our factories and key suppliers to anticipate and work around potential

logistics issues, including capacity shortages.

Given the fluidity of the situation, we are closely monitoring all developments to actively respond 
wherever appropriate. We will keep you fully informed of any changes and remain available to you for 
any questions or concerns. You can access the latest information at www.legrandav.com/COVID. The 
page can also be accessed via the banner at the top of the homepage.  

Knowing the character of our industry and teams, I am confident that we will get through this together 
and emerge even stronger. At its core, AV is about connecting people. Right now, we all play a role in 
enabling communication and collaboration globally while implementing the necessary precautions to 
stop the spread of this disease. 

Thank you for being part of the Legrand community. We hope you and your loved ones stay safe and 
healthy. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Gill, President, Legrand | AV

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.legrandav.com%2FCOVID&data=02%7C01%7Ckristi.doran%40legrand.com%7C6a675da6d3a44270cef808d7cf5c752f%7C199686b5bef4496087867a6b1888fee3%7C1%7C0%7C637205868315655968&sdata=vIH%2By0f%2BJEUlgN8tcwloxQWfKMdCWopDFjGcZ52wTlo%3D&reserved=0

